July 24,2019

" NOTIFICATION REGARDING WALK-IN-INTERVIEW

This is to mform you that, due to the unavoidable
circumstances, the Walk-in-Interview schedule on
245 July 2019 (ENC/EE/Physms/Mechan|cs) will be held on
31° July 2019. -

AND

The Walk-in-Interview schedule on . 25" July 2019
(CST/IT/Mathematics/.Librarian) will be held on
1° of August 2019. »

We regret the inconviniece occurd.

(Dr. Sjay S. Pawar)
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